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Headteacher: Simon Eccles July 2022 

Welcome to our July newsletter.  What a month it has been!  From heatwaves to trains trikes, we haven’t let what 

July could throw at us stop us!  It was lovely to see so many of you at Parents’ Evening and to celebrate the success 

of our pupils this academic year.  Sports Day was brilliant and the pupils were so proud of their medals.  The Leav-

ers’ Assembly was, as always, emotional as we said goodbye to 14 fantastic students.  We’ll see them all again at 

the Presentation Evening in November.  

And finally we were saying goodbye to Simon—kind, caring, wise, and always putting the pupils first.  Spa is going to 

miss him very much!   We hope you all have a lovely Summer break—see you in September!  
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A sad farewell to Simon 

Key signs 

 

        

 

 

 

Upcoming dates for your diary 

 

• First Day of Autumn Term— Monday 5th September KS3; Tuesday 4th September KS4 and 5 

Holiday September 


